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June 23, 2011 
 
Subject  US SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 

BRITAX B-NIMBLE® Stroller 
Model Numbers:   U311771, U311773, U311775 and U311780  
Manufacturing Dates:  August 2010 to February 2011 
 

Dear BRITAX Product Owner, 
 

BRITAX Child Safety, Inc. in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission, is 
conducting a voluntary recall of all B-NIMBLE strollers.  BRITAX has determined that all BRITAX B-
NIMBLE strollers, model numbers U311771, U311773, U311775 and U311780, could pose a brake 
failure hazard.  According to our consumer registration records, your B-NIMBLE stroller may be affected. 

 

    
U311771 
RED 

U311773 
GREEN 

U311775 
COWMOOFLAGE 

U311780 
BLACK/SILVER 

 
Description of the problem: 
 

An audible click heard when the brake pedal is pressed can give a false impression that the brake 
is fully engaged when it is not. When the brake is not engaged, the stroller can move unexpectedly posing 
a risk of injury to the child occupant.  No injuries have been reported. 

  
What You Should Do  

 
BRITAX will send a free replacement B-NIMBLE stroller with a modified brake assembly to any 

person who has previously purchased a B-NIMBLE stroller.   In order to receive a free replacement  
B-NIMBLE stroller, you should first call the BRITAX Customer Service Department at 1-800-683-2045 to 
confirm that your B-NIMBLE stroller is included in the recall.  Thereafter, you will be shipped a free 
replacement stroller. 

 
Consumers should immediately stop using their strollers and contact Britax for 

information and to request an improved replacement stroller.  Consumers who resume use of 
their strollers while awaiting the replacement should always ensure that the brake is fully 
engaged. 

 
Questions 

 
Please contact the BRITAX Customer Service Department at 1-888-427-4829 with questions 

concerning this notice.  The model and manufacture date from your B-NIMBLE stroller will be necessary 
information when calling (the image below indicates where to find the serial label on your stroller with the 
stroller’s model number and manufacture date).   

 



SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
BRITAX B-NIMBLE Stroller 
Model Numbers: U311771, U311773, U311775 and U311780 
Manufacturing Dates: August 2010 to February 2011 
 

 Britax Child Safety, Inc. 
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Charlotte, NC 28273 
USA 
 
A Britax Childcare Group Ltd. company 
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If you believe that BRITAX Child Safety, Inc has failed or is unable to remedy the defect without 

charge within a reasonable time, please call the BRITAX Child Safety, Inc. Customer Service Department 
at 1-888-427-4829.  You may also wish to contact the Administrator, Consumer Product Safety 
Commission, 4330 East West Highway, Bethesda, MD 20814 or call the CPSC’s Hotline at 1-800-2772 
(TTY: 1-301-595-7054) or go to http://www.cpsc.gov. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
BRITAX Child Safety, Inc. 


